
The Peoples Bank Lobbies 
Will Reopen Friday, May 1
The Peoples Bank lobbies will officially reopen Friday, May 1. As 
we reopen, we ask that you please follow these guidelines as you 
enter our lobby:

- Stand six feet apart from others.

- Wear masks if you have one.

- Use the hand sanitizer available upon entering the lobby and 
	 before you leave.

Although we are opening our lobbies, we encourage you to utilize 
drive-thru services when possible to limit lobby traffic. If you do 
visit one of our branches, please stand six feet away from others, 
and exit the building as soon as you complete your business, in 
order to limit lobby traffic.

If you have been experiencing any symptoms of a cold, 
flu or COVID-19, we ask that you please use the drive-
thru rather than entering the lobby.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation, and we look 
forward to seeing you soon!


